planning

From: Cameron Burr <cburr@jetcapital.net>
Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 5:36 PM
To: planning

Subject: THINC/Vote NO

For the sake of clarity — this has to be one of the dumbest things anyone has wasted time and energy on. The
Sweeny’s should have built when they got the authorization then not 37 years later. We don’t live in a static
world.. This almost rivals Trumps latest move with Bears Ears, etc. So for the record | would strongly urge the

Planning Commission to vote against this in all forms!!!

Cameron Burr
JetCapital
3372 American Saddler Drive
Park City, Utah 84060

413 548 6080
Cburr@jetcapital.net
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